Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 10, Number 3

September, 1997

Article 7

Credits

Copyright ©1997, The Health Policy Newsletter is a publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Medical College and the Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 621, Philadelphia, PA 19107. (215) 955-6969.

Credits

Editor

David B. Nash, MD MBA Director of Health Policy

Internet: David.Nash@jefferson.edu

Associate Editor

Susan Howell, MSS Communications Manager Department of Health Policy

Associate Editors

Timothy P. Brigham, PhD Assistant Dean Graduate and Continuing Medical Education

James J. Diamond, PhD Director, Greenfield Research Center Department of Family Medicine

Shirley E. Greening, MS, JD Chairman and Professor Department of Laboratory Sciences College of Allied Health Sciences (CAHS)

Daniel Z. Louis
Managing Director
Center for Research in Medical Education and Health Care (CRMEHC)

Ronald E. Myers, PhD, DSW Head, Behavioral Epidemiology Department of Medicine

Sandy Sauereisen, MD, MPH Assistant Director Department of Health Policy

Jay Sial Chief Operating Officer JeffCare, Inc.

Design

Elizabeth L. Brown

Cfm Conversion

Tejas N. Mehta (Office of Academic Computing)

Health Policy Newsletter is a tri-annual publication of TJUH/JMC, Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 621, Philadelphia, PA 19107. (215) 955-6969.